



Dear Faculty and Staff,

Thank you for all you have done and continue to do in support of our students. I realize appreciate your dedication and hard work getting to this point to start the semester.

I am emailing today in my role as Dean of Students to discuss the process for holding students accountable that may be violating our <u>COVID-19 Code of Conduct</u>. I would ask that you have initial conversations with the student regarding correcting the behavior of concern. But if the behavior continues, please fill out the COVID-19 Community Concern Form. Someone from our office will then contact the student with additional outcomes. The link to the form can be found here.

Please let Associate Dean Ryan Blevins or myself know if you have any questions or concerns.

Julie DeGraw

Vice President for Student Life and Dean of Students



STUDENT LIFE DIVISION

219.464.5411 - 1509 CHAPEL DRIVE, VALPARAISO, IN 46383-6493 USA

Subscribe to our email list.